
January 22, 2023 Bulletin Announcements 
 

Starting January 1, 2023, we will be worshipping in Fellowship 
Hall  
 

Did you know? You can drop off your used postage stamps to the church 
office or to Betty Syper? There is a box in the outer office for them. Please 
leave a sizable border around the stamp. 

 

Revised Common Lectionary (RCL) for January 22, 2023 
Isaiah 9:1-4  Psalm 27:1, 4-9 

1 Corinthians 1:10-18  Matthew 4:12-23 
 

2022 End of year Statements are now available on the table in Fellowship Hall. If you 
haven’t picked yours up by January 29, we will mail them out. (Or you can call the office 
and we can mail it before then.) 
If you have any questions, please contact Pauline Emilson – Treasurer 
We appreciate your faithful giving 
 

Did you know? If you miss the sermon or want to listen to it again, they are 
available on the church website:  https://www.westfieldumc.org/2022-
sermons/ 

 

Children’s Bulletins and other activities are available on the church website: 
https://www.westfieldumc.org/just-for-kids/ 

 

Sign up for AmazonSmile and select First United Methodist Church of 
Westfield as your preferred charity at smile.amazon.com/ch/16-0816631. 

Remember to shop for deals at smile.amazon.com, or with AmazonSmile  
in the Amazon app, and AmazonSmile will donate to us at no cost to you. 
 

Do you enjoy doing crafts, playing games, spending time with older adults? 
The Alzheimer Respite group is looking for volunteers to help us out on the 
2nd Wednesday of each month from 9:30 – 2:30. We will provide you with 
training. Contact Gail Boardway for more information (716)867-2319 
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